Potential Fraud Alert

Stryker has been made aware of individuals and organizations falsely claiming to
represent us in our recruitment process. These scams may involve fake job offers,
requests for personal information, or payment for equipment or training.

Please note:
* Stryker will never ask for money or payment at any stage of the hiring process.

* Official emails will always come from an @stryker.com or @jobs.stryker.com
address.

* If you are unsure about the legitimacy of communication, visit our careers site
directly at careers.stryker.com.

If you suspect you have been targeted by a recruitment scam, do not provide
personal information or make payments. Report the incident to local authorities and,
if possible, forward the suspicious communication to us.

Your safest source for verifying current job openings is our official careers website at
careers.stryker.com.



